From:
To:

Subject: RE: AFP-68PPT

Date: Monday, October 04, 2010 1:47:17 PM

Hello.

Thank you for providing me with a copy of your presentation. Would you also be able to provide me with a list of the documents you have reviewed so far?

I went to the Lewiston Library after your meeting. The NFSS documents have been pulled from the library by our contractor. The LOOW documents are still there. We will be providing the library with a disk containing the removed NFSS documents shortly. Sincerely,

US Army Corps of Engineers, Buffalo District 1776 Niagara Street Buffalo, NY 14207

Phone: Fax:

-----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 7:25 AM

To:

Subject: AFP-68PPT

Thank you for attending the October 2 meeting on the AFP-68 and vacinity sites. Attached is a copy of our PPT. Feel free to contact me if you have questions/comments.